
Notice from the trustees in the bankruptcy of N.V. De Indonesische Overzeese Bank (The Indonesia 
Overseas Bank) ("Indover") 

 

To:  the creditors of Indover 

 

Amsterdam, 26 July 2017 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

The Court of Appeal in Amsterdam did not render a judgment on 25 July 2017. The new date for 
rendering the judgment is 17 October 2017. 

 

 

The trustees 

 

   


